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New Product Boosts Low-Income Saving

A Connecticut non-profit is testing a new product to help low-income people overcome their
particular obstacles to saving money.

Innovations for Poverty Action is recruiting participants at the District Government Employees
Federal Credit Union in Washington. The effort replicates a program already up and running
in New York City.
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